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US 92 (Dale Mabry Hwy) Traffic Signal Upgrades at El Prado Blvd and Interbay Blvd
436245-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Traffic Signal

Upgrades
Phase Completed
Limits Dale Mabry at El

Prado Blvd and
Interbay Blvd

Project Start May 12, 2023
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

SR 573
US 92

Construction
Cost

$3,397,760.34

Estimated
Completion

Late 2023

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Monday, November 27, 2023.

This signalization upgrades project replaced the existing traffic
signals with hurricane-resistant poles at US 92 (Dale Mabry
Highway) and El Prado Boulevard, and Interbay Boulevard in South
Tampa. 

Construction activities were estimated to finish by end of 2023. 


